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December 31, 2018 
 
Hey Banana Slugs​,  
 
Under Article III Section A of the SUA Constitution, I am required to present a monthly evaluation to 
the assembly. This monthly evaluation of November 2018 will report the initiatives I am taking on as 
SUA Vice President of Student Life and constructive criticism in areas of improvement within the SUA. 
In the following are the projects, meetings, tasks, constructive criticisms and improvements of this 
month.  
 
COMPLETED TASKS 
 
December 9th: Panty Closure 
-Closed Pantry for Fall Quarter 
 
December 10th: Pantry Study Jam 
-Provided space for students to study with snacks and drinks 
 
December 11th-15th: Out of Office  
-Out of Office due to finals 
 
December 16th-December 20th: Setting up for the New Year 
-Planning new ideas for the pantry 
-Reviewing possible applicants for Student Life Office 
-Refining budget for Winter Quarter 
 
December 20th-December 31st: Out of Office 
-Gone for the Holidays 
 
 
IN PROGRESS 
 
Hiring for the Office 
-Still looking to hire a Campus Wide Programming Coordinator 
-Will be hiring more Shift Leads very soon 
 
Mental Health Wellness Week and Mental Health Committee 
-Looking to create a Mental Health Committee that is under the CPC 
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SUA Pantry 
-Ordering will be every Wednesday 
-Pantry is open 12pm-6pm EVERYDAY 
-Will be getting cabinet to store kitchen supplies for renting and cooking classes [WILL BE 
DELIVERING SOON] 
 
CRITICISMS AND IMPROVEMENTS  
 
1. FOR SELF 

Time Management  
-My own time management effects my employees, events, and others 

2. Officer Core  
***These items have still not been attempted to be worked on. There is not enough communication 

and teamwork that allows us to share our ideas in a safe space. These items will be worked on 
during Officer Retreat on January 6th.*** 

Communication 
-Struggled with understanding each other  
-Did not explain clearly enough to each other about what we are doing or envision 
Teamwork 
-Not enough delegating of work 
-Making each other overwhelmed with work 
-Not putting in the individual effort to help each other 
Supportiveness 
-Being there for one another even when we do not agree with their decisions 
-Checking-in on one another 
-Making sure we are mentally and physically healthy 
Boundary-Making 
-Being conscientiousness of others boundaries 
-Knowing the difference between a workplace and when we are together as friends  

 
POSITIVE FEEDBACK 
-I am proud of the ground work we have made with our own initiatives.  
-I am proud that my fellow Vice Presidents are able to balance their workload and be full time students 
while being an officer. 
 
This concludes my report. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at 
suavpsl@ucsc.edu​, and I’d be happy to have a discussion with you. My office hours are 12:00pm to 
3:00pm on Tuesdays or by appointment for the Fall Quarter. My office hours will change for 
Winter Quarter to Monday from 1:00pm to 4:00pm. Thank you. 
 
Best,  
 
Isabella Bullock 
Vice President of Student Life | Student Union Assembly  
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